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MAP
Hello Parents and Families,


We made it to Fall Break! I cannot believe our first break is finally here! I hope you all have something fun planned for the break—even if it’s just relaxing and spending time with your super third grader! I will definitely be missing my students next week—students are more than welcome to send me an email or a Remind 101 message, I promise to write back! (





We had ARTS day today at school, so make sure to ask your student about all the guest speakers, presentations, and fun activities!


Have a wonderful break!


Ms. Perry





This Coming Week:�Monday-Art�Tuesday- Music


Wednesday- Guidance/Chinese 


Thursday- Library


Friday- PE





See our Class Calendar for upcoming events and important dates! 





Leader of the Week!


Carolina Rhea


Carolina is our leader of the week because she takes her classroom jobs seriously and is always willing to help her classmates! 








